
Post results services

Service What is the fee?* Request deadline

This service will ask the
awarding body to re-check
that they:

 marked all the pages
counted all the marks
 the result matches the
marks on the paper.

Clerical re-check

Review of marking
This service will ask the
awarding body to:

complete a clerical re-
check (as above)
require a second examiner
will review the paper
again to identify genuine
marking errors or
unreasonable marking
provide a copy of the
reviewed script.

Access to Scripts
This service will ask the
awarding body to provide
you with your original
marked exam paper.

GCSE English – £8.25 per
paper


GCSE maths - £11.90 per
paper

GCSE English – £38.35 per
paper


GCSE maths - £42.40 per
paper

Free!

29th September 2022. Takes
up to 10 calendar days once
the request has been
submitted to the awarding
body.

*If the awarding body changes the original grade given,  the fee will be refunded.

29th September 2022. Takes
up to 20 calendar days once
the request has been
submitted to the awarding
body.

29th September 2022. Takes
up to 6 weeks for the exam
papers to arrive at the college

If you would like to appeal the outcome of a post results service request, please email exams@bdc.ac.uk.


